
“EXPERIENCE”
June 3, 2020

Schoharie County Office for the Aging
518-295-2001

**********************************************
We are busy finalizing our plan to reopen! There will be 
new protocols in place to open up safely: Everyone will 
need to make appointments to come into the building and 
we expect you to have on your mask and use the hand 
sanitizer that will be provided as you enter our area. We 
will make sure to communicate more specifics as our plan 
is approved. Please be patient with us as we move forward 
in this new way to assist you with the same professional 
services that we have always provided. We are very excited 
to be able to see everyone in person!  
**********************************************

Schoharie County Public Transportation is Offering 
Limited Transportation for Essential Needs Only

(ie. Groceries, Medical/Pharmacy, and Essential Employment)
The Route 2 Schedule is as Follows: Monday- Friday
- Stoneview Apts., Early Woodland, Campus Drive Apts. 

8:30 am, 10:15 am
- Grandview Apts., Jay Ridge Apts., Hammerstone 

(Mohawk) 8:45 am, 10:45 am
- Hammerstone (Iroquois), Meadow Lanes 9:15 am, 

11:15 am
- Greenbridge Apts., SUNY Cobleskill 9:45 am, 11:45 am

Route 5 is starting up again & going to the following 
towns on the following days:
- Conesville/Gilboa – Tuesday. Sharon Springs – Tuesday.
- Jefferson/Summit/Richmondville (outside of the village) - 

Thursday. 

Routes 1 & 3 will be running as well but will be ending 
at 3:40 pm. 
For more information, please contact the Transportation 

Office at 518-234-0952 from 7:00 am to 2:00 pm.

NOTE: FACE COVERING IS REQUIRED 
TO BOARD THE BUS.

**********************************************
Senior Day at the Sunshine Fair: What kept you sane 
during COVID 2020? We would love to hear your 
stories…. Let’s write our history! “What did you do this 
Spring: Documentation of how you survived during 
COVID-19 Social Isolation.” Bring your stories or 
comments to add to our story for our families to remember 
for years to come. A county wide journal will be compiled 
for future generations to understand how we adjusted to 
the COVID-19 medical pandemic. 
**********************************************

PLEASE REMAIN VERY CAUTIOUS DURING 
OUR COUNTY WIDE REOPENING. 


